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It has been another busy week in Year 2. The children have continued working hard on 

identifying fractions, finding fractions of amounts and using the signs <, > and = to 

compare fractions of amounts in maths. They have been recount writing in English too and 

have shown great use of the grammar and language features taught. They have also 

finished off their Geography unit on bodies of water and have been learning about the 

importance of prayer in Islam. On Tuesday, they also spent a bit of time with Miss 

Warwick in Year 3 to get to know her before next year. Miss Warwick had a fabulous time 

with them and can’t wait to get to know them properly in September. 

 

As you know, the children went on their trip this week too. We were delighted with how 

well they represented the school whilst out and about. They thoroughly enjoyed their trip 

to the beach and participated in some team games before returning to church to meet 

Father Anthony for a tour of the church. Father taught the children about the alter, the 

tabernacle, the font and the children also learned about the significance of the statues at 

St. Joseph's Church. It was a very informative visit and the children asked some very 

thoughtful questions. We were so proud of them and thank Father for giving us this 

marvellous opportunity to deepen our children's understanding of the Catholic faith. 

 

The children should now have brought home their books from the year. We have been 

collecting their RWI and library books in this week however if you have any left at home, 

please do send them in as soon as possible so we can organize the books ready for 

September.  

 

Please note there are no spellings to learn this week! These will resume in September with 

Mrs Hutton and Miss Warwick. 

 

Next week 

On Monday we will be having a whole school global arts day.  The children will be 

completing 3 activities which they have chosen. Activities include: drama, dance, mosaics, 

painting and art from across the world. The children will then be eating their lunch all 

together on the school field.  

 

On Tuesday, Mr Boucher, Mrs Gray and Mrs Miller will all be in school to spend the day 

with the children.  

 

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to the last few days of Year 2.  

Mrs Gray, Mr Boucher and Mrs Miller 

 

Thought for the Week: Integrity   


